Wellecome o Reception

At Trawden Forest Primary School we want children to feel happy and
excited to come into school. Starting a new school can feel a little scary,

particularly this year because the children have not been able to visit and
explore the school as much as usual.




Who’s here to help?

Hello, my name is Mrs Alcock and | will be
your class teacher when you start school.
[ am really looking forward to all the
adventures we are going to have with our
new friends.

[ know that starting school can be exciting
but also a little bit worrying. That’s okay
— even teachers get nervous sometimes.

Look at these photos to see what our
classroom is like and all the things you can
do at school.

Mrs McGowan is our teaching
assistant in Reception. She helps
us with our learning, shows us
what to do and is fantastic at
listening.

Mrs Stinchon is our head teacher.
She is in charge of the whole
school and has to make sure
everyone is happy, safe and
learning. She likes to come and
visit us.




Coming in to School

Come on in through the gate.

Wait here with your mummy or
daddy.

Line up at the blue gate when an
adult comes out.

Up the ramp to our classroom door.

And into Reception class.




Morning Routine

Put your water bottle in the blue tray.

Hang your coat on your peg.
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Your snack can go in one of these
boxes.
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Writing Area

Our Classroom

Maths Area

P o 23 "A e LS
This is our carpet area. We sit here for the register, reading
stories, counting and learning all together.

Role Play

Small World and

Construction




Outside Learning

We can play and
learn in our
outdoor area. We
have lots of toys
for outdoors.

At playtime we can use the
equipment to climb and have fun
or just run around in the space
and make our own games.

Each week we go to our
Forest School to explore
our natural world.




The toilets are just outside the classroom. We share them
with the Year 1 and Year 2 children.

There is one toilet for girls and another for boys.

We all go to the toilet together
before dinner and PE.

If you are worried about going to
the toilet by yourself one of the
adults will help or you may choose
a friend to go with you.




The children in Year 6 are our special buddies. They will
help us to do Forest School and may come and read
stories to us.

They have made you a special card and written you a
letter about school.

As a special present we have given
you a Trawden Forest School cap
that you can wear at school on
sunny days.

We can’t wait to see you in
September!




